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Rajlaxmi Kshirsagar

From:

Sent: Monday, 15 August 2022 10:45 AM

To: CommunityEngagement

Subject: Redevelopment at 15-17 Cecily St & 97-99 Punchbowl Rd Belfield 

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

Categories: BAU South

Hi  
I received your letter about the redevelopment of the above properties and you enclosed copies of plans for 
97-99 Punchbowl Rd only. 

Could you please email me copies of the plans for 15-17 Cecily St, as they were not enclosed in the 
envelope.  

Thanks  
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